
 

 

AJAA Chain of Communication 
 
AJAA is an organization comprised of over 3,700 registrations per year.  In order for 
communication to be efficient for everyone, we ask that all members of AJAA (Players, 
Parents, Coaches, Volunteers) utilize the chain of communication for any questions, 
concerns, etc.  

 
The chain of communication is as follows:  
Parents -> Coach -> League Coordinator -> Commissioner -> AJAA Director of 
Operations. 
 

• Parents should start with the Coach.  
• If an issue needs to be escalated, contact the player's League Coordinator.   
• If the issue still needs to escalated, contact the Commissioner over the player's 

league.   
• If assistance is still needed, please contact AJAA Director of Operations (Deena Albin 

– dalbin@ajaaonline.org) 
 

On each program’s web page on www.ajaaonline.org is a list of committee members and 
contact info should you have any questions or need to know who to contact. 

 
 

http://www.ajaaonline.org/

